
 

 
 
 

 
NZDX Announcement 

 
20 June 2008 

 
On 19 June 2008 MARAC Finance Limited registered with the Companies Office the combined 
Investment Statement and Prospectus for its offer of up to $125 million first ranking five year 
fixed rate secured bonds. 
 
The offer opens on Monday 23 June 2008. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


